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ADDENDUM THREE 

DATE: February 9, 2023 

TO: All Respondents 

FROM: Sheila Brown, Procurement/Contract Administrator 

RE: ADDENDUM #3 Cancellation of IFB 

 
The Montgomery Housing Authority (MHA) is cancelling this IFB.  MHA will revisit the scope of work, 
licensing requirements and issue another IFB under a different solicitation number. 

 
 
We are grateful for your interest in doing business with our Agency and we look forward to 
receiving a bid from your company. 


